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         21st June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
 
This year’s sports day will take place on Monday 1st July for KS2 and Tuesday 2nd 
July for KS1 and Reception.  Both sports days will begin promptly at 9.30 am. 
 
Could all children come to school in their PE kit. They will need to have a bottle of 
water and a cap and also sun screen if it is to be a sunny day. 
 
It would be really nice to have family members attending to support the children.  If 
you wish to attend, Craig Street gate will be open between 9.20 am and 9.40 am and 
then 10 minutes before the end of the Sports Day until everyone has departed. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot let parents into school after 9.40 am so please be prompt if 
you wish to spectate. 
 
Please feel free to bring your own blankets or fold up chairs to sit on if you wish to. 
 
A polite reminder: use of mobile phones is NOT permitted on the school site. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Butcher 
PE Lead 
 

  
  


